
   
  
  
From: adona 
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2013 9:56 AM 
To: Martin, Jackie 
Subject: RE: Accessibility Advisory Committee 
  
Hello Jackie, 
  
I am sorry that I have not been able to attend the meetings in the past few months and at 
  
this time I am not really able to be part of this committe due to our family situation. 
  
My daughter spent 7 months in the hospital and now that she is home, I need to focus 
  
my attention on her health and the wellbeing of my family. 
  
I am very sorry that I have to resign from the committe before I actually started. 
  
I hope that you understand my situation and I apologize for any problems this may 
  
cause you and the committee. 
  
Antoinette Dona  
  


